
 

 

 
 
 
December 19, 2022 
 
Shoreline Free Methodist Church 
Attn:  Daintry Price 
510 NE 175th St 
Shoreline, WA  98155 
 
 
RE:  Request for Extension, Temporary Use Permit for Transitional Encampment 
#PLN24-0122 
 
Dear Ms. Price; 
 
This is to advise you that your December 9, 2024, request to extend the timeline for the 
United We Stand Transitional Encampment from December 29, 2024, to January 31, 
2025, has been approved under Shoreline Municipal Code section 20.30.295.D.12.  
Your agency is in good standing, proper procedures for the Temporary Use Permit 
process have been followed, and staff have found no record of any rules violations at 
the camp.  This is a one-time extension grant for up to 33 days.  The new expiration 
date is January 31, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Elise Keim at (206) 801-2553 or 
ekeim@shorelinewa.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andrew Bauer, AICP, Director 
Planning and Community Development  
 
 
 
 
cc: File 
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